
 

 

CBOE Regulatory Circular RG17-018 
 
 
Date: February 6, 2017 

To: CBOE Trading Permit Holders and Vendors 

From:  CBOE Market Operations 

RE: Presidents’ Day Holiday Pre-Open and Trading Hours for the Extended Trading Hours 
Session 

 

This Regulatory Circular sets forth the extended trading hours (ETH) pre-open and trading schedule for 
SPX, SPXPM and VIX options for the Presidents’ Day Holiday.  
 
There will be no ETH session on Monday, February 20, 2017. 
 
The ETH session for Tuesday, February 21, 2017 will move to a pre-open condition at 4:00 p.m. CT on 
Monday, February 20, 2017. Orders entered on Monday, February 20, 2017 will have an entry date of 
February 20, 2017 but will be for the business/trading date of Tuesday, February 21, 2017. On 
Tuesday, February 21, 2017 the ETH session will open at 2:00 a.m. CT.  
 
 
Additional Information 
If you have questions regarding this circular, please contact CBOE Helpdesk at helpdesk@cboe.com or 
866-728-2263. 
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